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Press release 

We will improve flood control in the Kłodzko 
Valley  
Warsaw, 11.12.2023 - Two towns in the Kłodzko Valley, Polanica-Zdrój and Szczytna, will be better protected 
against flooding. Under a PLN 36 million contract signed with the Regional Water Management Authority in 
Wrocław, PORR will modernise, extend and reinforce flood control infrastructure with a total length of more than 
4.5 km. Work under the contract will be completed by June 2025. 

The contracted works are part of the Flood Control Project in the Oder and Vistula River Basins which is being 
implemented by Wody Polskie. Among other things, they included the construction of the Roztoki Bystrzyckie dry flood 
reservoir which was completed by PORR in 2021. The new task will involve modernising the flood control infrastructure 
along the most endangered sections of rivers Kamienny Potok and Bystrzyca Dusznicka. 

The Kamienny Potok project will modernise protections on both banks of the river over a total length of 1,870 m. It 
will include repair and restoration works, ichthyological unblocking by converting 3 surges to rapids, reconstruction 
and replenishment of regulatory walls, restoration of bank protection and construction of an emergency bottom water 
intake. 

Modernisation on the Bystrzyca Dusznicka will include protections on both banks of the river along a total length of 
2,813 m. Regulatory walls and embankment reinforcements will be rebuilt and enlarged, the riverbed unblocked, and 
water outlets rebuilt. In addition, a new 200m-long flood barrier and debris protection will be constructed. They will 
protect infrastructure and tourist facilities in the immediate vicinity from flooding. 

Facts and figures in a nutshell: 

Project Type: Flood control of the Bystrzyca Dusznicka River Valley: Polanica-Zdrój, Szczytna, river 
Kamienny Potok under the Flood Protection Project in the Oder and Vistula River 
Basin  

Scope of Work: Build  

The Client: Państwowe Gospodarstwo Wodne Wody Polskie [State Water Management Authority 
Wody Polskie] - Regional Authority in Wrocław 

The Contractor: 
 
Contract Value: 

PORR S.A. 
 
PLN 36 million 

Deadline: June 2025 
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Photo: 

 
PORR has become the general contractor of another investment for the safety of the Kłodzko Valley © PORR 

The press release and photos from the event are available from PORR Newsroom. 
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